
GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA 
DIRECTORATE OF URBAN AFFAIRS: MEGHALAYA, SHILLONG RAITONG BUILDING, SECRETARIAT HILL:: SHILLONG-793 001 

No. DUAP/35/2009/Pt-||/131 

Copy to: 

Memo No. DUAP/35/2009/Pt-l|l/131-A 

The Directorate of Urban Affairs has prepared the Preliminary Draft Reports of the Risk Informed Master Plans for the towns of Shillong and Tura and the same has been uploaded on the official website of this office (https://megurban.gov.in), with a request to the public to provide feedback or comments on the same to the undersigned by the 5th February. 2024. 

Dated Shillong, the 18h January, 2024. 
NOTICE 

office website https://megurban.gov.in. 

Director, Urbarr Affairs, 
Meghalaya, Shillong 

1. The Additional Secretary to the Governmernt of Meghalaya, Urban Affairs Department for kind information. 

4. Notice Board of the Office. 

Dated Shillong, the 15h January, 2024. 

2. The State Informatics Officer, NIC with a request to kindly upload this notice on the 

3. The Director of Infomation and Public Relation, Meghalaya, Shillong with a request to kindly publish this notice in one issues of the leading local dailies. 

Director, Urban Affairs, 
Meghalaya, Shillong 
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